
Fra: Wei He <weih@statoil.com> 
Sendt: tirsdag 17. april 2018 10.31 
Til: Postmottak Radøy 
Emne: FW: Response to Nabovarsel for Gnr. 27, Bnr. 26, Seksjonsnr. 1260  dated 

on 2nd April, 2018 
 
To whom it may be concerned,   
 
My response to Nabovarsel for Gnr. 27, Bnr. 26, Seksjonsnr. 1260  dated on 2nd April, 2018 is given 
below.  
 
Many thanks for your consideration. 
 
Regards, 
 
Wei He 
Klosteret 20 
5005 Bergen 
Tel. 99311556 
 

From: Wei He  
Sent: 14. april 2018 21:30 
To: jobraa2000@gmail.com 
Cc: postmottak.byggesak@bergen.kommune.no 
Subject: Response to Nabovarsel for Gnr. 27, Bnr. 26, Seksjonsnr. 1260 dated on 2nd April, 2018 
 
Dear John:  Many thanks for your sending me the Nabovarsel for Gnr. 27, Bnr. 26, Seksjonsnr. 1260 
dated on 2nd April, 2018.   
 
Unfortunately, I can not accept your proposal of installation of the new Biovac renseanlegg.  The 
main reasons are as follows.  
 
 I can not find the technical data related to the impact on the environment.  Where will the 

wastes go?  What is the noise level? 
 Why the new equipment will be placed so near the boundary? 
 It is the resident area.  The impacts of installation of such large equipment must be  carefully 

evaluated.   
 
Many thanks for your consideration. 
 
Regards, 
 
Wei He 
Klosteret 20 
5005 Bergen 
 
 

 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------- 
The information contained in this message may be CONFIDENTIAL and is 
intended for the addressee only. Any unauthorized use, dissemination of the 
information or copying of this message is prohibited. If you are not the 

mailto:jobraa2000@gmail.com
mailto:postmottak.byggesak@bergen.kommune.no


addressee, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail and delete 
this message. 
Thank you 
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